
 

 

 
A MESSAGE FOR PRECINCT CHAIRS & ATTENDEES 

FROM NCDP CHAIR, DR. BOBBIE RICHARDSON 
 

MARCH 3, 2021 

 

Dear Precinct Chairs & Attendees,   

As you probably already know, my name is Dr. Bobbie Richardson, your newly 
elected Chair of the North Carolina Democratic Party. I’m a mom, an educator, a former 
legislator, a community organizer and a proud Democrat from Franklin County, North 
Carolina.  

You are all gathered today to hold your 2021 Precinct Meeting. With your help 
and leadership, together, we’ll continue to build on the progress we’ve made. With 
your support, I know we will pave the road to elect more Democrats in 2021, 2022, and 
of course, we will build the team and infrastructure to turn North Carolina blue in 2024. 
I have no doubt in my mind that we can do this - but we can’t do it without you.  

Attending and organizing your precinct meeting is a very important step, but I 
urge you to work with your county party chair to help other precincts get organized 
as well. The task isn’t an easy one but I am confident that with your help, we can 
organize even more precincts to ensure everyone is connected and represented.   

Thank you, again, for your support and vision. I am honored & humbled to be 
working with you in 2021 and 2022. 

 

     All the best 

 

 

Chair, Dr. Bobbie Richardson 
     North Carolina Democratic Party  


